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    Thursday 12th October 2017
	Dear Parents,
We had a fantastic visit from Luke Delahunty, who was truly inspirational. He spoke to the children and all the staff about the challenges he faced after being in a motorbike accident and how he has set himself goals - not letting his disabilities hold him back. He has scuba dived, water skied, hand cycled to Paris and represented Great Britain at the Invictus Games twice! We also found out that invictus means unconquered in Latin!  

Next week we will be celebrating Black History Week at Stockham. On Monday we have the Mighty Zulu Theatre Company coming into work with the children. We will also have a company called African Stories visiting on Thursday.

At 2.45pm – 3pm on Monday there will be a short performance for the parents in the hall by the Zulu Theatre Company. Please come and see them. Please come through the front entrance. When the performance has finished please pick up your children as normal from their classrooms. 

If you have not yet managed to book a Parent Teacher Interview slot please contact your child’s teacher. 

Tomorrow is a non-school uniform day. Please come into school dressed in sports gear and bring in a donation for Alzheimer’s Research UK and the British Heart Foundation.  Thank you to Penny in the office for all the hard work and training she has put in to compete in the Abingdon marathon next Sunday.  Good Luck Penny!! 
Have a lovely weekend with your families.

Mr. Burbank




PAs this week were Jessica and Joshua. Thank you for your help.  


Thank you to all the children who have already brought in their sponsorship forms and money for the sponsored circuit event. All the children had great fun, were incredibly determined to try their best and the assembly with Luke was very inspirational. Our Year 6 sports leaders also need a huge thank you for supporting all the key stage 1 children to take part. Please keep your eye on the 'sport at Stockham' section of the website where photos and videos will be posted.
                 Please could I ask that the voluntary donations of £1.50 and or sponsorship forms are returned to us by Wednesday 18th October. Children who raise £5 will receive a blue wrist band, £15 a red wrist band with Luke's autograph and £30 will get them a signed poster of Luke too.  60% of the money will be kept by the school for sports equipment and 40% goes towards supporting athletes training for and competing in their events.

                  

CLASS NEWS
 Year F   In Foundation this week we have loved getting outside and looking for signs of 
              autumn. The children have enjoyed drawing an autumn scene and having a go at 
              mixing paints to create autumn colours.  In phonics the class have been verbally
              blending and segmenting short words, using their fingers to count the sounds. We
              are getting really confident with our daily count to 50 and recognising numbers to
              20 in our morning maths. 

 Year 1  In Year 1 this week we have been planning our own African stories. In Maths we
              have been solving addition stories, and adding by counting on. We have also found 
              out about the 4 different countries of the UK in Geography.

 Year 2  In Year 2 we have been making fact families in maths to help us remember number 

              facts and to understand ‘inverse’.  We have begun some Indian block printing in art

              and we are making our own items of clothing with our prints.
 Year 3  This week in maths Year 3 have been using our number bonds to help us add 3 
              digit numbers and ones. In English we have been looking at the vocabulary and
              characters in traditional tales.
 Year 4  Year 4 have been learning about negative numbers in maths this week.  In science 
              we have been looking at changes in state and are currently conducting an
              experiment based on evaporation.  In English we have been learning how to use 
              apostrophes correctly in our writing.  

 Year 5   Year 5 have been solving problems involving decimals in maths. We have used 

              base 10 equipment to help us understand tenths, hundredths and thousands. In

              English we have been writing diary entries from the view point of the Awa tribe in 

              The Brazilian rain-forest. We have also been learning about what it means to be

              selfless and the sacrifices people make. 

 Year 6  This week Year 6 have been learning to multiply. In English we have started to look
              at information texts. In DT we tested our Morrison shelters. All of the children's 
              shelters survived!!

Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F   Bella for your brilliant colour mixing with the water colours. You really enjoyed 
              exploring what new colours you could make from the paints we had.  
              Julian for your amazing contributions to our music lessons. You have fantastic 
              rhythm and help us keep to the beat. 

Year 1   Mia and Madison for great listening in every lesson and for participating 
              confidently and thoughtfully in class.  Well done!

Year 2   Ben and Ashton for showing confidence and independence when writing your 

              acrostic poems.  Well done boys!  They were beautifully written.
Year 3   Ava for brilliant perseverance in maths, consistently trying her hardest and not 
              giving up.  Alex for his wonderful confidence in adding 3 digit and 1 digit 
              numbers.
Year 4   Mia for some very well presented science work.  Janine for being the first to
              complete a tricky morning activity!

Year 5   Lewis for showing independence during RE. Well done!  Dylan B for some
              excellent examples of selflessness, using perseverance and independence. 

Year 6   Alfie for enthusiasm and great questions during the circuit and special assembly
              with Luke Delahunty.  Alice for her determination to always try her best in every
              lesson.

Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 2 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 3 & 4 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 3 & 4!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










